
 
MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  September 10, 2012 
 
TO:    Union Corners Selection Committee 
 
FROM:   Jody Werzinske, Chair 
  East Isthmus Neighborhoods Planning Council 
 
RE:  Report from EINPC neighborhood meetings 
 
EINPC organized two neighborhoods meetings regarding the proposals for Union 
Corners.  The first event focused on summaries we prepared of the proposals while the 
second event included presentations by all five development teams.  Both events were 
held at the Goodman Comminity Center with a combined total attendance of about 90 
neighbors.  
 
During both events, notes were taken about community member’s responses and 
suggestions regarding the various proposals.  Attached is a compilation of those 
comments and responses for your review.  We wanted to make these notes available to 
you as you work towards making a final selection. 
 
On behalf of EINPC and all Eastside residents, we’d like to thank the committee for your 
time and thoughtful consideration of the proposals.  We know it can be an arduous, 
sometimes tedious process and appreciate your efforts on the community’s behalf.  
Please don’t hesitate to let us know if we can provide you with any additional 
information or other support during this important process. 
 
 
Jody Werzinske 
Chair - EINPC 
 


